

W: www.trinitystpeters.org

T: 01704 876391 F: 01704 831746

Friday 9th November 2018

WW2 Trip to Tatton Park – Year 6

Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our new theme, 'What was the significance of WW2?', an educational visit to Tatton Park has been organised for the children in Year 6.

The children will enjoy a 'Living History Day' at Tatton Dale Farm and will experience what it would have been like to have been an evacuee at the time when war broke out in 1939.

The visit will take place on Tuesday 27th November. We will be travelling to Tatton Park (Mereheath Dr, Knutsford WA16 6QN) by coach and will return to school for the later pickup time of 3.30pm.

The cost of the trip is £19.84 per child, which is payable through the school's online payment system. This is important as it is only through parental support that trips, such as this, can take place. Should there be a shortfall of contributions from parents then arrangements may have to be cancelled.

Children will be required to wear full school uniform and bring with them a packed lunch and bottled water in a clearly labelled disposable bag.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr M King **Assistant Headteacher**

